

Warren County Public Works 1141 State Street, Ste 202 Bowling Green, Ky 42101 270-843-5360

September 1, 2022

Josh Moore Director Ext. 1507 josh.moore@ky.gov

Nikki Koller Assistant Director Stormwater Management Ext. 1508 nikki.koller@ky.gov

Harper Stewart Office Manager Ext. 1501 harper.stewart@ky.gov

Stanley Reagan Environmental Coordinator Ext. 1505 stan.reagan@ky.gov

Craig Hunt Building Inspector Tel: 270.791-3571 craig.hunt@ky.gov

Eric Woosley Electric Inspector Tel: 270.202.4602 ericr.woosley@ky.gov

Kevin Atchley Electrical Inspector Tel: 270-779-1523 kevin.atchley@ky.gov Please be advised:

Effective **July 1, 2022**, the Office of Warren County Building and Electric Services implemented a required Energy Efficiency inspection for all primary structures including new construction, remodels, and additions.

A request for an Energy Efficiency inspection should typically occur once all insulation has been installed that will be concealed by interior coverings. Any remaining insulation to be installed that is not concealed will be inspected during final inspection.

Effective October 1, 2022, an electrical Rough-In inspection will no longer automatically assign a Framing inspection for the structure.

As with all inspections, it is the duty of the building permit holder or their duly authorized agent to notify the building official of when work is ready for inspection.

Certificates of occupancy will not be issued until all required inspections are approved.

Please allow up to three business days for inspections to be completed before installing interior coverings. We appreciate your cooperation during the implementation of this new policy and welcome any questions or suggestions you may have.

Sincerely,

Craig Huht

Warren County Build Official